
Village of Fisher 
Special Board of Trustees Meeting 

25 February 2020  
 
The Special Board of Trustees meeting was held on 25 February 2020 at 5:30 p.m. at the Community 
Center.  Roll call: Deer-present, Estes-present, Henderson-present, Ponton-present, Seidelman-present, 
Spaulding-present, Bayler-present. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
The board discussed possible options for the extra money in capital for the budget.  Some options 
discussed were the new ball field, benches around the pond in Heritage Subdivision and equipment 
needs. 
 
David Hudson has asked the board to consider a change in the ordinance regarding Manufactured 
Homes.  He is asking that it not be required for trailers/manufactured homes to be on a permanent 
foundation but instead to be on a concrete slab.  The change to the ordinance will be presented in 
March for a vote. 
 
Questions from the media were taken. 
 
Motion by Spaulding, 2nd by Seidelman to adjourn.  Voice vote:  all yes.  Motion carried. Time: 6:16 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
       _______________________________________ 
       Christa N. Moore, Village Clerk 


